Bullying will not be tolerated at this school. Bullying is repeated put downs to another person, including putdowns based on sexuality, family or race, repeated exclusion of a person from a group, threats of physical harm against another person or actual physical aggression.



For those of you directly involved with the Theatre Restaurant, thank you for your involvement and support of our year 6 students. It was a great night of entertainment and good food, made possible by a wonderful band of volunteers and our committed staff. Our students realised their acting potential to make a very entertaining evening.

SWIMMING - YEARS 1 - 3

Swimming for Years 1 - 3 will begin on MONDAY 26 October and finish MONDAY 30 November. Cost for swimming will be \$35.00, which



includes pool entry and group tuition. Invoices will be sent home next week. Payment will be required by Week 2 unless alternative e arrangement are made with the Office.

SCHOOL AWARDS

Year 1/2 - GOLD - Kaycee Jones, Jazmyn Matthews, Sidra Boykett

SILVER - William Frankel, Angus Findlay, Amy Knott, Haylee Knott, Samantha Nordberg, Trinity Glover, Chianne Haigh.

Year 3 - GOLD - Allysa Flintoff

SILVER - Sky Speed, Angus Sparkes, Kayannah Shields, Caleb Rushbrook

Year 4 - GOLD - Kimberly Christie, Amarlie Smith, Kayla Tattersall, Jayde Trenwith

Year 5 - GOLD - Jessica Carter, Lana Browne

SILVER - Rosie Freeman

BRONZE - Ella Wray, Tobias Riley

Year 6 - GOLD - Kai Stitt, Tayla Kerry, Summah Allen, Sorcha Boykett, Denis Kulldulla, Summer Riley, Paige Newton

SILVER - Aiden Hund

True Friend Award - Rhiannan Nordberg.

SAUSAGE SIZZLE - 08 OCTOBER

PREP/1	Teah Martin	Persistence
YEAR 3	Abby Driscoll	Organisation
YEAR 4	Kimberly Christie	Confidence
YEAR 5	Pearl Price	Organisation
YEAR 6	Tayla Kerry	Persistance

CHAPPY NOTICE

Welcome back to the new school term Burnett Heads. I hope your family has had a relaxing and refreshing break. A highlight of mine was watching a couple of whales leaping out of the water while I was having a swim at Innes Park.

Last term I started working with several students on the program 'My Life Rulz' with great feedback from parents. This program builds emotional and social resilience in children based around the belief that our thinking can either: be our friend when it empowers and encourages us, or work against us when we believe lies or have poisonous thinking. If you would like your child to be involved in our Wednesday lunchtime group please return the permission form insert. We will start next Wednesday.

Empowering Insights

1- Sensitivity without honesty results in the accumulation of resentment. Honesty without sensitivity is alienating.

2- If you don't know where the boundary is between helping and intruding, you will invoke resentment on both sides, and then blame the other for their 'ingratitude.' © Copyright D. Riddell, 2012 Thanks Burnett Heads. God bless, Chappy Tanya.

P AND C NEWS

WELCOME BACK! We hope everyone had a safe and enjoyable holiday and are excited back for our last time of school.

Thank you to everyone who helped with our Theatre Restaurant last term. It was an amazing evening for all and congratulation to Mrs Shears, Mrs Edwards and Year 6 for a wonderful performance.

Roster for Tuckshop

Wed 07 Oct Peter and Sam
Thurs 08 Oct Linda and Anita
Fri 09 Oct Sam and Kim

This term our fundraising focus will be on the Lighthouse Festival, Christmas Markets, Raffles and possibly Bingo.

We are asking for donations for both our Christmas Raffle and Craft Stalls. At the Lighthouse Festival we will be having a cake stall and Halloween craft/decoration stall. If you are able to donate any of the following items, it would be greatly appreciated: cakes, biscuits, ingredients, black or orange cardboard, paint, cotton wool, glue, tape, ribbon, etc.

OUR SCHOOL TOTEM



Inara nad Mia
photographed holding

a handcrafted owl

made by Mrs Melanie Nordberg

Thank you Melanie. He is loved by all.

COMMUNITY NEWS BUNDABERG REGIONAL COUNCIL MARCH FOR DOMESTIC VIOLENCE

On Sunday the 11th October Bundaberg Regional Council will march with the community to send a powerful message that family violence will not be tolerated in local communities.

Representatives from State and Federal Government have been invited to join Council in this local stand to condemn domestic violence by aiming to encourage State wide solidarity.

Donations for domestic violence will be collected at the march and will be distributed to local services. Local organisations and community members are invited to assemble at 9:45am for a 10:00 am start at the Rotunda in Alexander Park, Quay Street, Bundaberg. Please feel free to bring a chair, and if you wish to distribute information about your organisation please bring a marquee and table.

For more information please phone 1300 883 699 All welcome!

Bundaberg, Queens Park Saturday 24 October, 8.30am – 12pm

Taking part in the Great Barrier Reef Clean-up will help reduce marine debris entering the Great Barrier Reef lagoon in your region and raise awareness about marine debris issues in your local community.

How can I get involved?

- Ø Visit gbrmpa.gov.au
- Ø Follow the links to register for a designated clean-up in your area OR register your own clean-up site
- Ø You will receive confirmation and further details once you have registered. If you have agreed to run a self-managed site, you will receive a GBR Clean-up kit.
- Ø Participate in the GBR Clean-up.

Marine debris can harm marine life, pose a navigational hazard and smother coral. Turtles and dugongs can become entangled in marine debris like nets, or ingest marine debris such as small plastic pieces and bags when they mistake them for food. Plastic can also absorb other potentially toxic chemicals.

The data collected from the clean-ups will be analysed and entered into the Australian Marine Debris database to help create a comprehensive overview of the quantity and types of marine debris found along the Australian coastline and start to identify trends over time. It enables hot spots to be identified along the Great Barrier Reef as well as type and origin of the rubbish collected to help create source reduction plans with the local community and government.

For further information call or email: (07) 4750 0700 or gbrcleanup@gbrmpa.gov.au
The Great Barrier Reef Clean-up is delivered by the Great Barrier Reef Marine Park Authority with funding through Reef Trust, and in partnership with the Australian Marine Debris Initiative - Tangaroa Blue Foundation, Eco Barge and local Reef Guardian Councils.



School Wide Positive Behaviour Expectations











GOLD DAY AT ALEXANDRA PARK









Mon - Fri

Tel: 4159-4808 Fax: 4159-4858

8:30 AM to 5:30 PM Closed for lunch: 1:00 PM to 2:00 PM

8:00 AM to 12:00 PM

Sunday Continuous Raffles

Harbour Esplanade, Burnett Heads 4159 4355

Blue Water

40 plus Prizes to be won Member's Draws Live Music Play ground for Kids Family Friendly All Welcome

Buy 1 McCafé. Coffee, Get 1 to the same or lesser) value FREE

need a printer that understands your marketing goals?

call our design & print consultants to help bring your ideas to life

1800 245 077

art@austnews.com.au

oustnews

With Burnett Heads State School as part of our local community

BURNETT HEADS 07 41594777

How the locals like it

Open 7 days 7am - 8pm

The IGA Burnett Heads Courtesv Bus is now available for you betwee 9:00am - 1:00pm Monday to Friday Please call to book your pick-up time.





66 Zunker Street. **Burnett Heads Monday Nights** Kids Eat FREE 4159 4202





Grace Family Practice - Bargara General Practice, Women's Health, Men's Health, Children's Health

Grace Skin & Vein Centre - East Bundaberg Skin Cancer Treatment, Dermatology, Varicose & Spider Vein Treatment

Phone: 4130 5607 TAKING NEW PATIENTS

advertise here!

to be seen by local families

austnews



YOUR LOCAL **NO.1 SELLING AGENT SINCE 1995**

33 Zunker St

(87) 4159 4499 (ALL HOURS) E: bhrealty@bigpond.com Principal: Len Harper 0407 765 618

www.burnettheadsrealty.com.au



Great state. Great opportunity.



Burnett Heads THE BEACON

A NEWSLETTER LINKING BURNETT HEADS PRIMARY SCHOOL COMMUNITY

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

Welcome back to all students and families, for the final term of 2015. During the holidays there have been some important developments for the school on three different fronts. Firstly, during term 4 we will be establishing an accredited 3A playgroup on the school grounds. Our funding application to Playgroups Queensland's Accessible Playgroups program has been successful. Staff undertook training in this highly regarded program in term 3. The program aims at families with children in the 0 to 3 year old age group and is proven to provide the best possible life start for young children and their families. The program will commence

during this term. We have also won funding for a new Upper School Playground from a submission written by Trevor Standfast. The design will be developed over the coming term and construction should start later this year. This will be an interesting replacement for the oldest playground equipment in the school. Another exciting development has been the progression of the Rotary Readers program from the semi finals to the Finals of the Regional Community Awards. This program is the result of the work of our Learning Support teacher Sherilyn Strube, who trains the volunteers and enables this program throughout the Bundaberg Region. The Winner will be announced this term so all are hopeful of a good outcome for a program which serves our school and community so well.

Kind Regards Pamela Liddell Semester 2 Issue 31 Oct 06, 2015

Date Claimers

- Breakfast Club Every Day Starts 6 Oct
- Tuckshop Wed and Fri Starts 07 Oct
- Sausage Sizzle Thurs Starts 08 Oct
- Assembly Wed 2.30pm
- · School Banking Thurs-
- 14 Oct Tree Planting with Council
- 16 Oct ACE Applications Due
- 26 Oct Swimming Years
- 29 Oct Kepnock Presentation Night
- 30 Oct Day for Daniel

SWIMMING YEARS 1 - 3 BEGINS 26 OCTOBER

2015 TERM DATES

Term 3 13 Jul - 18 Sep Term 4 05 Oct - 11 Dec

2016 TERM DATES

Term 1 25 Jan - 24 Mar Term 2 11 Apr - 24 Jun

Progress through Participation

address 52 Burnett Heads Road, Burnett Heads Old 4670 PO Box 9008, Burnett Heads Old 4670 telephone 4130 2333 freesimile 4130 2300 email the.principal@burnheadss.eq.edu.au web www.burnheadss.eg.edu.au

